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  Dates 

 

What a fantastic afternoon we have had today, we are so proud of the children – they have 

been wonderful on their first school trip to the theatre.  The Tiger Who Came to Tea was a 

fabulous live theatre experience for the children to fully immerse themselves in a story.  We 

hope they will remember it (and keep talking about it) for many years to come! 

We can’t believe that next week is the last week of half-term, the children have settled 

quickly into school life and we are looking forward to discussing them with you at the 

forthcoming Parent Consultations next week. Please do make sure that you have booked your 

slot! 

  Please continue to use the number 

cards, words cards and teddy bear word 

cards to support your children’s learning 

together with accessing BugClub, 

Mathletics and Tentown. 

 

Please see Tapestry memos for more 

details of the weekly home learning: 

11th October 2021: 

What makes us and others happy. 

18th October 2021: 

Tiger Who Came to Tea 

1st November 2021: 

Setting the table 

 

Fri 15th Oct: YR School Trip 

The Tiger Who Came to Tea  

Mon 18th Oct: Forest School Day 

Tues 19th Oct: Parent Consultations 

Weds 20th Oct: Parent Consultations 

Weds 20th Oct: Break up for half term at 

          2.50pm 

****************** 

Mon 1st Nov: Return to school 

Mon 1st Nov: Diwali Dance Workshop  

(All children to wear PE kits please.) 

Fri 5th Nov: Mini Olympics  

(All children to wear PE kits please.) 

General Information 
Naming Belongings – Please ensure that all belongings including 

water bottles, cardigans and sweatshirts, coats and shoes are 

labelled. 

PE Reminder - PE days are on Tuesdays and Wednesdays. Please 

ensure that the children come to school in PE kit and trainers. No 

jewellery e.g. earrings, watches are to be worn. 

Water Bottles – Please make sure these contain water only. 

Seahorses class email: seahorse_class@heather-ridge.co.uk 

Starfish class email: starfish_class@heather-ridge.co.uk 

 

 

Thank you!      

Mrs Henson,      

Mrs Dodd 

and the   

Year R Team 
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